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Dayton View Triangle Federation Board of Directors Meeting 

Tuesday, February 2, 2021 7:00pm – 8:00pm 
Virtual Meeting 

 
Attendance: Kegan Sickels, Mindi Wardell, Ellen Rice, Pete Kinney, Maleka James, 
William Allen  

 
7:13pm: Newsletter update: 
The post office said there is a way to avoid the bulk permit fee if we upload address and 
print labels with a barcode.  
The cost will be around $100.00 for the mailing portion, plus time to print and stick 
labels and tape.  
The board will vote.  
 
7:21pm: Philadelphia Drive Safety: 
Kegan gave an update for the event and informed the board.  
SEND email blast for event by 2/11/21.  
Street paving has been impacted and plans have changed. Kegan will send out more 
information and we will include more info in our email blast.  
Current plans go from Salem to Riverview. No plans for Salem to Siebenthaler.  
Board discussed history of Salem and dangers.  
 
7:40pm Current Topics for Newsletter:  
Opening Paragraph/Board Update  
Input for Philadelphia Drive 
Parklet Information 
Membership Drive 
Historic District Status 
City Update: Street Lights being replaced 
Paving Forest Grove and Auburn  
Vectren Gas line replacement update  
List of events and neighborhood meetings  
Omega Campus update  
Senior Lofts rental deals  
Gem City Market opening & hiring & tours 
History blurb  
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COVID vaccinations update for neighborhood (pods at churches) 
Tentative upcoming annual events   
 
8:09pm: Kegan shared plans for Parklet on Otterbein. This is all dependent on funding. 
We have permission from the city to do this work as long as we maintain it.  
Omega has plans to revamp the playground and we will hopefully be creating a planning 
committee with William.  
Kegan shared images of possible future parklets/gardens/etc. William mentioned possibly 
having some kid friendly urban landscaping.  
 
8:28pm: Gillian Vincent inquired about urban garden. Connect with William/Omega. We 
should plan on creating a community garden once COVID is under control.  
 
8:32pm: Next meeting agenda will include budgets and future funding.  
 
8:42pm: Meeting Adjourned  

 


